
 

 

  

Out of Hours Club Rutland had it’s AGM on Google 

Meet and became a Registered Charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We met for a few weeks and did a few activities.   

  

Then we went into lockdown again and our 

members could not meet face to face. 

  

So members continued meeting using Google 

Meet where they can talk to each other and play 

games. 

  

Shaun the landlord has left the Railway Inn and  

we can no longer meet there.  

We wish Shaun all the best in whatever he has 

moved on to do. 
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In January if the government says that we can 

meet again we will be meeting at The Wisteria  

Hotel in Oakham.   

  

We are also looking forward to being able to go to 

other places too. 

  

The Trustees, Committee Members and Leaders 

wish you all a very Happy Christmas 

  

If you would like to join us and you are over         

18 years old please contact us.   

You can also like and follow us on Facebook and 

Twitter - details are below. 

  

ohcrutland@gmail.co.uk 

 

http://outofhoursclubrutland.co.uk 

  

https://www.facebook.com/OHCRutland 

 

https://www.twitter.com/OHCRutland 

 


